

Mark Bedard

Chair mark@bedrock1.net 541.662.0543

Sandra Donnelly

Vice Chair sdonnelly26@gmail.com 541.662.2604

Laurice Hedges

Secretary laurice.hedges@gmail.com 541.662.0967

Pam MacRae

Treasurer macraefamily1970@gmail.com 541.662.0000

Patrick Roelle

Director patrick@fishpatrick.com 541.707.0662

Reedsport Education Enrichment Foundation

P.O. Box 203, Reedsport, OR 97467

October 6, 2023

Dear REEF Supporter,

The Reedsport Education Enrichment Foundation (REEF) is proud to present the *Festival of Trees*, a fundraising event that benefits the students of Reedsport School District. The event features a silent auction of 25 Christmas trees, each decorated and donated by a local business, organization or individual. The funds raised will support various educational programs and activities for the students of Reedsport School District. Last year, we collected over \$4700 thanks to you and other generous donors.

We would love to have you join us in this festive and meaningful event. If you would like to decorate and donate a tree, please let us know as soon as possible, as we have a limited supply of trees.

Here are the key dates to keep in mind:

- October 23-27: REEF delivers trees to decorators
- November 22: Decorated trees delivered to Oregon Coast School of Art in Gardiner (the school is closed on Sundays and Monday).
- December 1st & 2nd: The Festival of Trees are a part of the Holiday
 Arts Festival at Oregon Coast School of Art.
 Friday, December 1: 4:00 to 8:00 p.m.

Saturday, December 2: 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

This year, we will also have a People's Choice award for the best decorated tree. The winner will be announced on Saturday afternoon.

To reserve a tree, please call or text Sandi Donnelly at 541-662-2604. We have only 25 trees available, so respond soon!

We look forward to hearing from you soon, and thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

REEF Board